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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

 
Caixa Econômica Federal (“CAIXA”) announces to the Brazilian society, to its clients and 
employees, and to the market in general that it has adopted the Principles for Responsible 
Banking (PRB), created by the UNEP-FI Financial Initiative and also the Partnership for Carbon 
Accounting Financials (PCAF). 
 
The PRB establish guidelines aimed at aligning the banking sector’s business with the Paris 
Agreement and with the United Nations’ Sustainable Development Goals (SDG). They are also 
designed in order to be integrated into the strategies and the entire portfolio of activities of 
banking companies, which brings about sustainable finance purpose, vision and ambition to the 
core of the organization. 
 
PCAF is the main global initiative among banks, investors, and fund managers, which is aimed at 
developing a methodology to measure and disclose carbon emissions generated from activities 
financed by the institutions. The signatories of PCAF work together in order to enable the financial 
sector to measure and disclose greenhouse gas emissions linked to loan portfolios, securities, 
insurance provision, along with other products and financial services. 
 
CAIXA emphasizes its commitment when it comes to aligning its strategies and operations with 
global sustainability practices, reinforcing its relevance and competitiveness in the market, as well 
as its commitment to social, environmental and climate responsibility.    
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